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Subject: Re: [Forests] IECF 2020 - About full paper submission deadline
Date: Tuesday, 27 October 2020 at 01:54:06 Australian Eastern Daylight Time
From: Leah Lu
To: MaLhias Boer
CC: iecf2020@mdpi.com

Dear Boer,

Thank you very much for your kind reply. We look forward to receive your
video by the deadline. Yes, the proceeding papers are opUonal.

In case of any quesUons, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards,

Leah

On 2020/10/26 8:29, MaLhias Boer wrote:
Dear Ms Leah Lu – thank you for the reminder. I will submit a video
of my (keynote) presentaUon by 31 October 2020, as requested. In
regards to the full paper: my understanding from the keynote
invitaUon was that submission of a full paper to the special issue
was voluntary. I am happy to give the keynote talk, but would like to
opt out of submi^ng a full paper to a special issue of Forests.
Kind regards,
MaLhias Boer
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------

Dr. MaLhias M Boer, Associate Professor
Hawkesbury InsUtute for the Environment
<hLp://www.westernsydney.edu.au/hie> | Western Sydney University |
Hawkesbury Campus, Richmond, NSW 2753, AUSTRALIA
P: +61-(0)2-4570-1373 (direct) | P: +61-(0)2-4570-1941 (admin) | E:
m.boer@westernsydney.edu.au <mailto:m.boer@westernsydney.edu.au>
Postal address: Locked Bag 1797 | Penrith, NSW 2751, AUSTRALIA
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------

*From: *<info@sciforum.net> on behalf of "iecf2020@mdpi.com"
<iecf2020@mdpi.com> *Date: *Wednesday, 21 October 2020 at 15:01 *To:
  *MaLhias Boer <M.Boer@westernsydney.edu.au> *Subject: *[Forests]
IECF 2020 - About full paper submission deadline
Sciforum <hLps://sciforum.net/>
Dear Author,
Thank you for your contribuUon to the 1st InternaUonal Electronic
Conference on Forests, your abstract has been approved by our
editorial team. And we are here to remind you, please submit the full
paper by 31 October 2020. The conference itself will be held from
15–30 November 2020.
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any quesUons.
Kind regards,
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